
COVID-19 PATIENT UPDATE
March 23, 2020       At Lexington Clinic, we strive to 
provide the highest quality of health care for our 
patients. At this time, we are requesting our patients 
to limit the number of people accompanying them. 
If you feel you must be accompanied by someone 
to your scheduled appointment, please ensure that 
it is ONLY ONE PERSON, who does not display any 
symptoms of COVID-19 like fever or cough, with or 
without shortness of breath.
Working together, we are confident that these 
measures will help us succeed in managing the 
spread of COVID-19 within our facility while balancing 
the needs of our patients.
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